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PRAYER NEEDS – ON REVERSE (page 2) 

 

 
Do you desire to speak 
with our Pastor? Could 
you benefit from a word 

of encouragement or 
spiritual guidance? Are 

you interested in 
becoming a partner with 

us for the gospel 
through membership? 
Contact Pastor Jeremy 
at: pastor@nvf.life or 

phone: 
 (336) 427-0639 

 

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”  Jeremiah 29:11 

 

Ministry Spotlight  
 
 

The Reidsville Soup Kitchen Ministry This 
team shares the love of Jesus on the 

third Sunday of each month by providing 
a hot meal to an average of 80 plus 
individuals. This ministry has been 

provided by NVF for the past 15 years. 
Anyone can volunteer to be a part of this 
ministry. We arrive at 9 am and prepare 

the food on-site. We serve the meal from 
10:30 am until noon. We are usually 

finished cleaning up and out the door by 
12:15. If you would like to be involved in 

this ministry, please contact Randy 
Evans or Linda Berry. There is also a 

sign-up sheet on the bulletin board for 
each month. 

.…………………….. 
 

The Visitation Ministry This team visits 
the sick and shut ins as needed. There is 
a signup sheet on the information table. 
See Ron Seaboldt if you have questions. 

……………………. 
 

Praise and Worship Ministry 
 

Please contact Lizzie Woolwine if you’re 
interested in being part of the Praise and 

Worship team. 
 

……………………... 
 

Children’s Ministry News!  

 
Electronic Check in is located in the 

lobby.  If you would like to be involved in 
the Children’s Ministry, please see 

Barbara Edwards, Tammy Heath, Becky 
Malin, Lauren Vaden, or Pastor Jeremy. 

 
 

Summer Small Groups  
 

It’s not too late to join the fun and 
fellowship.  Look for the small group 

directory on the information table in the 
church lobby. 

 

 
 
 

 

What’s Happening at NVF? 
 

 
July 1st – Youth Bowling at Countryside lanes in 
Kernersville.   
July 14th – Membership Class after Morning 
Worship 
July 15th – Red Cross Blood Drive 3pm to 
7:30pm. 
July 21st  – Youth are going to Reidsville Soup 
Kitchen. 
July 30th – Youth trip to Putt Putt Adventure 
Landing in Winston-Salem. 
 
New Vision welcomes the return of Darrell 
Carter and the addition of Jeff Sellers to our 
Ministry Leadership Team. Tammy Heath will 
be rotating off the team after several years 
of excellent service, and she will continue to 
be a vital part of our ministry. Mark Dobosy 
will remain on as the chairman of this team 
for the present time.  

 
 

 
 

June – Wash Clothes 
July – Bars of Soap 

August – School Supplies 
 

 
Youth Group - Wednesday Nights from 6:45-8:00 

Teaching Series – Bible Studies for Life 
 

Don’t miss the upcoming Youth Events for July! 
Bowling, Putt Putt, and an opportunity to serve 

at the Reidsville Soup Kitchen. 
Contact Keith Richardson for more information 

 

 

Thank you! 
 

Our Church is so blessed 
to have so many 

wonderful volunteers who 
served during Vacation 
Bible School! We had 

another great VBS thanks 
to you!  

 

Monday July 15th from 3pm 
to 7:30pm in the Fellowship 

Hall. 
Contact Faye Smith to make 

an Appointment. 

 


